
Counselor's Corner
Miss Martin, Starline Elementary

September 8th - First
day of the hybrid
program. Your child's
teacher will contact
you the week of
August 24-28.

The best way to contact me
is via email:
Susan.Martin@lhusd.org

You can reach me by phone
by calling the Starline Office
at 928-505-1490 and asking
for extension 3448.

Upcoming
Events

Reminders

 September 2020

The Idea of "Not Yet"

     It’s important that we acknowledge all
the hard work that students (and families)
have been doing since the beginning of the
school year. Things are different, and the
students have been flexible as they have
done what has been asked. Make sure you
talk with your student(s) about their
progress and all that they have
accomplished already this quarter. 

     Focusing on strengths can be
encouraging and motivating for students as
they navigate new things and learn new
material. The idea of, "not yet," refers to the
fact that someone may not be able to do
something yet, but it can be learned.
Sometimes learning takes time. This focus
can be helpful for everyone, and reminds us
that learning new things doesn't happen
automatically. 


